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4th February 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

The Justice and Peace Refugee Centre 
 
On Friday 14th February at 11:30am, the Faith in Action team will be visiting The Justice and 
Peace Refugee Centre in Newcastle to learn about the great work they do for people seeking 
asylum and refuge in the North East.  
 
Children will be travelling by mini bus with a member of staff from St James and will need a 
packed lunch on the day. Children will be back in time for normal end of day arrangements.  
 
We will be taking toiletries, and tinned foods to give to the centre; any donations would be greatly 
appreciated. 
 
Please give permission for your child to attend via your ParentPay account. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Scott 
RE Co-ordinator 
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